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Notification of Half Day Closure – Friday 17th May  

 

As many of you will have seen on Facebook, we are deeply saddened that our beloved friend, 

Anne McKinlay, passed away on Friday.  Anne dedicated 37 years of her life to Ightenhill 

Nursery School before she retired in April 2022.  She is known and loved by many generations 

within the community.    

 

As a mark of respect to Anne, the Governors have decided to have a half day closure on Friday 

17th May in the afternoon, in order to allow the staff, many of whom worked with Anne for 

many years, to attend her funeral. 

 

We ask that children who attend in the morning are collected at 11.30am.  We apologise for 

any inconvenience caused but we know that you will understand that this is an exceptional 

circumstance. 

 

Anne will be making her final journey past our nursery at 11.50am for anyone who wishes to pay 

their respects.   

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Nicola Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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